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Caitlin Cameron <ccameron@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Sep 19, 2016 at 3:10 PM
To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

While it is disappointing that they removed the clerestory windows, | have no conditions
of approval for the project.

On Mon, Sep 19, 2016 at 2:54 PM, Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Caitlin

| am getting ready to issue the approval letter and would like to finalize the conditions
of approval that should be included.

You reviewed the August submission and provided the attached review comments
(which included a couple of potential conditions).

The applicant has submitted revised plans which (to me) appear similar to the Aug 2
ones that you reviewed, but please take a look and confirm (email fine) that your
comments of Aug 2 still stand (or not).

| attach the latest elevations; they did not send in renderings and have not changed
the height of the concrete on Preble Street.

thanks
Jean

Jean Fraser, Planner
City of Portland
874 8728

Caitlin Cameron, AICP, Associate AlA, LEED AP
Urban Designer

Planning & Urban Development Department
389 Congress Street

Portland, ME 04101
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